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From: Mary Pearson <mpearson@sc.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2016 8:13 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Request for Letter of Recognition for Eagle Scout Pearson

May 2, 2016 

The Honorable Nikki Haley: 

I have asked you in the past for recognition for Eagle Scouts, but this one is most precious to 

me.  Evan is my grandson.  His Eagle Scout project was building two kiosks showing maps and 

trail information in Cypress Gardens which had over 1M dollars in damage to the park in the recent 

flooding.  His project for Cypress Gardens is an extension of Evan's compassion and love for the 

outdoors.  This is one proud Grandmom!!! 

This letter is to ask for your assistance in recognizing the achievements and service of: 

Evan Reid Pearson 

c/o Jason Pearson - Scoutmaster Troop 759 

219 Goldfinch Ln. 

Summerville, SC 29485 

All of the recognitions and letters will be compiled, placed in a binder or other suitable keepsake, 

and after they are read, will be displayed during Evan's Eagle Court of Honor on 6/04/2016. Thank 

you very much for your time and assistance in helping this community and this unit recognize the 

personal achievements and service of Eagle Scout Pearson.  

  

We welcome all in helping us celebrate Evan's Eagle Scout Ceremony.  The location and time 

for Evan's Eagle Court of Honor Ceremony is at 5 PM on Saturday, June 4, 2016 at Partridge Creek 

Gun Club 1487,1799 US-Highway 78, Ridgeville, SC. 

  

Sincerely, 

Jason Pearson 

Troop 759 Scoutmaster 

843-870-1645 
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jpearson@dakamericas.com 

  

P.S. You can forward this to anyone else that you think would like to send a letter of recognition 

for Evan. 
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